
Sunday, September 24 
Morning Worship Services……………………………….….8:30 and 11:00 am 
Sunday School …………………………………………………………....9:45 am 
 
Monday, September 25 
Congregation Care Commission………………...……………………..6:30 pm 
Property Commission…………………………………………………….6:30 pm 
Nominating Committee…………………………………………………..6:30 pm 
Missions Commission…………………………………………………….7:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, September 27 
Harmony Youth Group……………………..…………………………….6:00 pm 
JAM …………………...……………………………………...…………...6:30 pm 
 
Thursday, September 28 
Worship Rehearsal……………..……………………………..……..…..6:30 pm 
 
Saturday, September 30 
Men’s  Breakfast ………………………………..………..……………..8:.00 am 
Women’s Shopping Trip to Hershey Outlets………………………….9:00 am 
 
Sunday, October 1 
Morning Worship Services………………………..…………8:30 and 11:00 am 
 “Called to Be a Witness” from Acts 25-26 
Sunday School ………………………………………..…………………..9:45 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall. 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 108 

Tithes & Offerings: $7171.81 

Offering Needed per Week $7811.00 
 

 

Commission Chair Contact Information 
 

Finance .......................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ....................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................ property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship ..............................................................................................................   
Discipleship ............................................ discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care ................................. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

 

                            September 24, 2023 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 

 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 

 

On the Web 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Pastor of Student Ministries - Michael Gleason 

pastormichael@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Interim Ministry Assistant - Lori Gruver 

office@princestreetchurch.com PSCUBIC 

 



                  
 
Sermon Information 

Today, Sunday, September 24,    
Pastor John will be continuing our 

study of the book of Acts by sharing 
“God For Us” from Acts 23-24.   The 

sermon notes give the page   numbers 
in the pew Bibles to follow along with 

the scriptures.   
 
 
 

Tithes and Offerings 
Tithes and offerings may be given in 

the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail.  Checks can be 

mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257 

 

 
 

Helping Hands 
The contact person for Helping Hands  
is Kris Baker.  If you need assistance, 
she can be reached at  (717)816-9808 

for the month of  September.   
 
 
 

Board of Reports Available 
Reports from the Local Board of  

Administration’s August meeting are 
now available and can be found in 

the back of the sanctuary. 
 
 

 
Women’s Shopping Trip 

On Saturday, September 30th, the 
PSC Women will be going on a    

shopping trip to the Hershey Outlets.  
We will be leaving the Church @    

9:00 am and returning @ 4:00 pm.  If 
you have  questions, you can contact 

Michelle Weaver (717)262-5315.   Sign
-up sheet is at the Connection Center. 
 
 

 
 

Men’s Monthly Breakfast 
The Men’s breakfast will be held in the 

Fellowship Hall on Saturday,          
September 30 from 8-9:30 am.  The 

breakfast is free and all men are     
welcome. Also, bring a friend.  Please 
see Dod Kiama or Dan Watkins with 
any questions.  RSVP by circling “M” 

on the Connection Card or calling               
717-532-8404. 

“As iron sharpens iron, so one man 
sharpens another.”  Proverbs 27:17. 

 
Roxbury Christmas Brunch 

 If you reserved a space at a table for 
the Roxbury Christmas Brunch last 
year with Pat Hawkins, and wish to 
renew that spot this year, please    

contact Pat at 717 226 3598 or email 
at phawkins7875@gmail.com.             

Please contact me your answer by  
October 1st.  Thank You!  

 
  Walk for Freedom 

 Join us as we walk for the millions of 
human trafficking victims across the 
globe.  October 14th, Shippensburg 
Station (Rails to Trails) @ 11:00 am.  

Learn more & register @       
A21.ORG/WALK.  

 
 Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser 
 Rhodes Grove Camp is hold a       
pancake breakfast fundraiser.         

Saturday, September 30th in the RGC 
dining hall 7:00-10:00 am.              

Cost-donation.  Benefits the            
Participants of the 24/7 Discipleship 

Leadership Program. 
 

Annual PMI Banquet 
The annual PMI Banquet will be held 

on Thursday, October 12th at the     
Antrim Brethren in Christ Church at     
6 pm.  The event will be catered by 
Mrs. Gibble’s Candy & Restaurant.  

The event is free but reservations must 
be made.  Speaker is Tori Shaw.          

Reservations can be made on line or 
by contract PMI Ministry. 

Insider, September 24, 2023   Book of Revelation Study 
Starting October 8

th
, a raw  6-week  

Bible  study group will be available to 
anyone interested. All reading will be 
done directly from the Bible with no  

outside materials. All that is asked is to 
please have the designated chapters 
read prior to the meetings as our time 
will be used for in-depth discussion. 
Sign-up sheet is at the Connection 

Center.  If you have questions, you can 
contact Nastassia at  330-808-3953.    

Week 1 - Oct 1 Chapters 1-4 
Week 2 - Oct 8 Chapters 5-8 

Week 3 - Oct 15 Chapters 9-12 
Week 4 - Oct 22 Chapters 13-16 
Week 5 - Oct 29 Chapters 17-19 
Week 6 - Nov 5 Chapters 20-22 

 
Blanket Ministry 

Did you know that our congregation has 
a blanket ministry?  Thanks to our  

Fruitful Friendly Fellowship members 
each blanket has been handmade and 
donated. When received, the blankets 
have a tag attached to them and then 
those at the prayer gathering will pray 

over them asking God to bless the   
person who will eventually receive the 
blanket.  Blankets are available on the 

shelf by the chapel bathrooms, and 
may be picked up and distributed to 

anyone who has a need such as      
anyone going through surgery, a loss, 
or any hard time where God’s love and 
hand would be a comfort.  When you 

pick up a blanket, please take a minute 
to fill out the information on the        

clipboard beside the shelf.  Thank you! 
 

Hands for Christ &  
Love Packages 

The Willing Workers Sunday School 
Class is collecting Sunday School 
literature, Christian books, tapes,  

Bibles, etc. Items received are being 
donated are being shipped to “Hands 
for Christ” in VA and “Love Packages” 

in IL. There is a plastic tote located 
under the table in the back of the 

sanctuary (by the windows) for your 
donations.  Thank you! 

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus:  
Strength & Encouragement for    
Volunteers 
 
Church of the Week:     
Shippensburg Church of the    
Brethren 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Worship Commission 
 
Missionary of the Month:   
KJNP 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises 
Prayer requests and praises may be 
shared weekly via Connection Card 
or by contacting the church office. 
Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s lists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


